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Curriculum and Technology Committee 
Minutes of Tuesday, December 5, 2017 

 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday,  
December 5, 2017, at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, 
Hustisford,  
WI 53034 
 
Present: Barb May, Chair and Heather Cramer, Superintendent 
 

Old Business:   

 Update from Fred Miller—Director of Technology—Mr. Miller was in at a conference and therefore his update will be 
provided at the next committee meeting. 

 Curricular Cycle Update—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the curricular cycle.  She update where the district is at 
in the process.  Social Studies curriculum will be reviewed for implementation next year.   

New Business:  

 Technology Planning—The committee tabled this discussion until the January meeting. 

 Photography Class Software:  The committee reviewed the photography class software needed.  The software will need to 

be approved at the December board meeting for use second semester for the high school digital photography class. 

 Operational Referendum Question:  The committee was provided with the referendum timeline for a spring operational 

question.  The committee discussed the potential referendum. 

 Teacher Supplemental Pay:  The committee discussed the supplemental pay provided to teachers.  The committee 

agreed to place on the December board agenda. 

 Technology Service Block Renewal:  Mr. Miller requested that a service block be renewed for him to utilize when 

technology issues arise. The service block has been used in the past and is a resource for Mr. Miller. 

 Lucy Caulkins Writing 6-8 and Reading K-5:  The committee discussed the purchase and implementation of Lucy Caulkins 

reading for elementary and writing for the middle school.   The board will review the purchase for approval at the 

December board meeting. 

 Board Development Survey:  The committee discussed the board once again taking the survey.  They felt that it was 

useful information for the entire board.  The survey codes will be distributed in December with a completion date in 

January.   

 State Report Card:  The committee discussed the state report card.   The committee talked about the strengths and 

weaknesses identified and will continue with discussion as the year progresses.  They discussed items being done to 

address some of the lower scoring areas. 

 

 

 
 


